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Open House and Discussion

- on the proposed renovations to
Conway Recreation Center

Proposed Changes:

« Dome constructed west of the
Conway building will allow an indoor
walking track and sports field.

« Expanded facility for more classrooms
and space

. Increased and improved soccer fields
for camps and games

Monday, December 17th, 2018
5:30pm—7:30 pm

Conway Recreation Center
2090 Conway St, St. Paul

Refreshments will be provided.
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For more information, contact Brandon Giriffin at
bgriffin@thesannehfoundation.org or by calling 651-690-4855.



